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The Product Safety Engineering Society, one of 39 technical societies within the IEEE, is
seeking new and existing members to form a new Chapter in the Province of Ontario,
Canada.

The PSES has a long history stretching back to 1985, although it has only been a formally
recognized society within IEEE since 2004. This society targets design professionals and
design engineers interested in electrical product safety. The IEEE Product Safety
Engineering Society addresses safety engineering for equipment and devices used in the
scientific, engineering, industrial, commercial and residential arenas. It allows engineers
and other technical professionals an opportunity to discuss and disseminate technical
information, to enhance professional skills, and to provide outreach to engineers, students
and others with an interest in the field.

A committee is being formed to organize the first Canadian PSES Symposium, planned
for Toronto in October of 2009. Volunteers are needed now to help with organization for
this exciting event.

You can join the Society in two ways: as an IEEE Member or as an Affiliate Member.
Please contact Doug Nix at dnix@ieee.org, or by phone at (519) 729-5704 for more
information. The society web site is located at http://www.ieee-pses.org.

If you are not already a member of IEEE, please visit the web site at http://www.ieee.org
and follow the links to become a member.


